
To our local board of supervisors/Mendocino co 
 
As a small local neighborhood FSC member, I need to express my concern of underfunding such a much 
needed, well run tool to help us help ourselves in this everchanging fire environment of our Mendocino 
county. 
This is a fire safe council group that has worked very hard with us, is easy to work with and is striving to 
continue to refine even further how HELPFUL they are to us as small neighborhood councils. You would 
be underfunding a much needed tool to make this all work for us “taking care of ourselves” as a 
neighborhood, we need leadership support. 
 
Sue Zanetell 
McNab Ranch Fire Safe council member 

 


